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Dear Chair, Vice-Chair and Committee Members, 

 

I oppose HB 3103, which would undue the years of care planning and consideration 

which developed the Habitat Conservation Plan.  Our forests are of more value than 

just for timber, though those other values don't put millions of dollars into a few 

pockets.  Please tell the timber companies NO MORE. 

 

Sincerely, 

Karon Johnson 

 


